New Durham Planning Board
July 29, 2006Site Walk

Tax Map 12ALot 8B

Members Present:chair Bob Craycraft, Vice Chair Don Voltz and Member David
Lindberg.

OthersPresent:none
The meeting convened at 8:06 AM.

The board members walked the proposed boundary line that divides the proposed
lots 8B and 8B-1 approximately 300 feet to the North until the wetland in the rear of lot 8B-
1 was visible. The board members then proceeded to view the proposed test pit #2 on lot
8B-1, viewed the location of the proposed house site on lot 8B-1 and reviewed the general
site characteristics around the proposed septic and house locations.

The board members returned to Old Bay Road and viewed the proposed driveway
location for adequate sight distance and then walked along OIld Bay Road and viewed the
existing structures and features present on lot 8B.

The meeting adjourned at 8:18 AM

Respectfully Submitted,
Bob Craycraft, Planning Board Chairman
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